PRESCOTT PROUD DOLLARS PROGRAM
BUSINESS GUIDELINES

The Town of Prescott has developed a program to support businesses and encourage shopping
locally in Prescott!

There is no cost for businesses to participate in this program! All businesses have the option
of being reimbursed by the Town of Prescott, for the full cash value of all Prescott Proud
Dollars spent at your place of business.

This is a permanent program, so if your business has registered and received signage already,
please keep it displayed on a permanent basis. Shoppers will be encouraged to look for
PRESCOTT PROUD DOLLARS ACCEPTED HERE signs posted in business windows and/or
checkout areas.

Dollars are available for purchase by individuals and businesses, and the Town gives out
Dollars as part of various promotions throughout the year.

Participating businesses are required to display a storefront window decal and countertop sign
to notify the public that Prescott Proud Dollars are accepted at your location. Once registered
we’ll add your business to the list and drop off program materials/signs.

If your business isn’t currently registered and would like to participate in this program,
please email dvalentyne@prescott.ca.

Prescott Proud Dollars have no cash value and must be redeemed by individuals for full
value. If the full amount is not spent, individuals should not be reimbursed by businesses
for any unspent portions of Prescott Proud Dollars.

Do NOT accept dollars without the following features:

¢ Dollars are printed on a heavier paper stock

e Dollars are printed in $5 and $10 denominations only

¢ Dollars have a unique design on the front and back

¢ Dollars are printed with a series #, found in the bottom left corner on one side of each bill
¢ Dollars are marked with a raised seal that can be felt/seen on each bill
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TO BE REIMBURSED EMAIL dvalentyne@prescott.ca
or call 613-925-2812 Ext 6221




